Friends Newsletter March 2022

Hello to all we hope you have had a lovely half term.

Thank you to everyone that joined in the Bag2school collection, we
raised £44! We will do this event twice a year so look out for our
next collection date.

It’s movie night on Friday 11" March

Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2: 4pm-5.15pm (entrance via main
reception)

Year 3 and Year 4: 5.30pm- 7pm (entrance via main reception)

Tickets are £2.50 via PayPal or exact cash in an envelope to the
school office. PayPal details are; friends of Henbury view first
school.

Payment by PayPal will need to be completed by 3pm on Friday 11t
March, please state that it is for the movie night.

The ticket will include will a snack of either crisps or popcorn and
chocolate or sweets and juice or water (we will cater for all dietary
needs)

If you would like to stay to help whilst the films are on, please email
friends or speak to Sam or Katie.

Important Dates

Friday 11" March: Movie night
Thursday 17t March: Friends meeting 7pm staff room, with cake!!

Summer Fair provisional date: Friday 24" June

Friends email: henburyviewfriends@gmail.com or alternatively
contact the school office.




